M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Randy Poe, Superintendent

DATE:
April 29, 2019
RE:
District School Safety Coordinator  

Per KRS 156.095 and as a result of Senate Bill 1, school districts must appoint a person to be the district School Safety Coordinator(SSC), beginning in the next school year of 19-20.
I recommend the board approve Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent of Operations as the SSC for the district, as presented. 

I recommend the board approve the contract, as presented.
